
 

Friday Hot Lunch:  We are celebrating Lunar New Year tomorrow with a hot 
lunch. All students will be served Spring Rolls, Rice and Veggies.  

Principal’s Message:  Dear Parents, Grandparents, Guardians and Supporters of Deroche Elementary:  
Above you can see the marvelous results of our younger students learning to play music as a mini-percussion and 
sound orchestra. I was amazed that four groups of children per class can achieve the correct musical sounds in the 
right time and pace to produce a sweet melody. Wow, great work students and  
Ms. Titford!  Also pictured above are some scenes from our recent “Global  
Day of Play” on Wednesday. We gave more leniency about bringing toys from  
home and created extra time & spaces for children to engage in play, minus  
the electronic devices, during the day. It was a great success and our staff  
learned a lot seeing our children learn in different ways.  Today we are off  
skating at the Leisure Center.  It is wonderful to be able to return to the ice  
rink after so many restrictions of the past three years! 

                                              Mike Abercrombie - Principal         

Dates To Remember 
 

Feb 3 Hot Lunch 
Feb 6 Powerhouse Field Trip 
Feb 9 Skating at Leisure Centre 
Feb 17 PRO-D – No School 
Feb 20 STAT – Family Day 
Feb 24 Half Day – 11:00 Dismissal 
Mar 6 ArtStarts Performance 
Mar 6 Report Cards go home 
Mar 9  Parent Conferences 
Mar 10 Non-Instructional Day 
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